Gamma Phi Beta

The Washington DC, Suburban Maryland Alumnae Chapter of Gamma Phi Beta

Membership Renewal Form

August 31, 2020

Dear Sisters of Gamma Phi Beta:

Despite some changes to our meetings and events, we are looking forward to another great year of sisterhood. You may renew your membership and continue your support of our alumni chapter by paying your dues. International dues are \$25 and there are two local dues options as outlined below:

Alumnae who have graduated less than 2 years ago as of September 1st - \$15 Alumnae who have graduated more than 2 years ago as of September 1st - \$35

Please make sure you choose your correct dues option and complete your renewal form and check for dues and any donations.

If you are a life member, you still need to pay local dues in order to be an active member of the alumnae chapter. See above-referenced local dues options. Most of you would be paying \$35 for local dues.

We have included an option that you could pay for Founder's Day Donation and a donation to the chapter.

Please send your check and/or renewal form payable to The Washington DC Suburban Maryland Alumnae Chapter of Gamma Phi Beta, to our Treasurer:

Karel C. Petraitis 7307 Radcliffe Drive College Park, MD 20740

In IIKE,

Karel C. Petraitis Treasurer Washington DC, Suburban Maryland Alumnae Chapter of Gamma Phi Beta

Gamma Phi Beta Membership Renewal Form Fall 2020 – 8.31.20

Gamma Phi Beta

The Washington DC, Suburban Maryland Alumnae Chapter of Gamma Phi Beta

Membership Renewal Form

Member Information

_____ Member ID: Name: Address: City: State: Zip: Home Work Phone: Phone: Cell Phone: E-Mail address: Collegiate Chapter & Initiation Year: Please check here if you are updating your mailing or e-mail address. **Dues/Donations** International dues \$25 (or \$0 for Life Loyal): \$ Local Dues (\$15 or \$35): \$ Optional Founders Day Donation: \$ Optional Donation to the Chapter: \$ Total: \$

Please send your check and renewal form payable to The Washington DC Suburban Maryland Alumnae Chapter of Gamma Phi Beta, to our Financial Vice-President:

Karel C. Petraitis 7307 Radcliffe Drive, College Park, MD 20740